
 

September 13, 2024 

 

To All Knappett Projects Employees’ Association Members 

Re: Results of the Board election and dues increase vote 

 

We are pleased to announce the newly elected members of the Knappett Projects Employees' 
Association Board: 

• Andrew Rozenboom 
• Jordan Tonkin 
• Nathanial Moreau 
• Kyle Besler 

Congratulations to all the new board members! We look forward to their leadership and continued 
efforts in supporting and advocating for our members. 

Additionally, we would like to extend our deepest gratitude to our outgoing president, Zig Van Akker. 
His service, dedication, and vision have played a crucial role in shaping the success of our 
association. Under Zig's leadership, we have fostered a positive and stable work environment that 
members enjoy today.  

Lastly, the vote on the proposal to increase union dues to $30 per month, has passed. This 
adjustment will allow us to continue to provide the services and support that our hard-working 
members deserve and have come to expect.  

Thank you to everyone for your participation and continued support! 

Sincerely,  

    

 
Mark Phillips, CPHR      Angela Langelaar 
mark@workstrategies.ca  and,   angela@workstrategies.ca 
Representative, KPEA      Representative, KPEA 


